
 

 

Seattle HPHC: 162 days until Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the 
Cheon Won Gung 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
November 2, 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 

 

I hope you are all doing well. We are already in the 11th month of this year of the dragon. I thought we 

just started it but yes in about 60 days we will be welcoming the new year of 2025. Then it will be our 

most awaited day of April 13, 2025 - The Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won 

Gung. 

 

Let us continue in offering our utmost devotion and reaching out and inviting people to come and join us 

attending Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

Heavenly blessings! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@gmail.com 

 

 

 


